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May 23, 2017 
 
Councilman Joe Buscaino 
Harbor District Office 
638 S. Beacon Street, Suite 552 
San Pedro, CA 90731 
 
  Re: Pacific Avenue Road Diet Motion 
 
Dear Councilman Buscaino: 
 
At its publicly noticed meeting on May 15, 2017, the Board of the Coastal San Pedro 
Neighborhood Council passed the following resolution: 
 
“Due to increased pollution from idling vehicles, potential emergency vehicle delays, higher 
risk of accidents and resulting motorists cutting through residential streets and bike lanes to 
avoid backups and due to Harbor Blvd being reduced to one lane during the realignment, 
Whereas, The Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council moves that Councilman Joe 
Buscaino of Council District 15 support returning Pacific Ave to four lanes for vehicles and 
urge the City of Los Angeles to not impose any “Road Diet” to Pacific Ave, Gaffey Street, 
Harbor Blvd or Western Ave.” 
 
Thank you for taking the time to review our resolution.  We look forward to your response. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Adele Healy, President 
Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council 
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